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Expanding middle and affordable housing is something I support, however, I believe 

it can be done WHILE protecting Oregon's historic buildings. I hope Section 22(1)(f) 

will be removed from HB 2138. Our history deserves to be reviewed, at a minimum, 

before it is completely destroyed. This is especially important since it doesn't seem to 

be tied directly to middle and affordable housing in the bill. In other words, historic 

review could be eliminated for any type of construction. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 


